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April, 13,2005 

MEMORANDUM 

TO All DENR Officials, Regional Executive Directors, 
Bureau Directors and Heads of Attached Agencies 

FROM The Undersecretary 
Management and Technical Services 

SUBJECT : REVISIONS TO THE ICC GUIDELINES AND 
PROCEDURES AS UPDATED ON 4 AUGUST 
2004 (RAISING THE ICC PROJECT COST 
FLOOR TO PhPSOO MILLION) 

We are forwarding a copy of a memorandum of the Chair and Co-chair of the 
ICC-Cabinet Committee, dated 4 March 2005, regarding the revisions of the ICC 
Guidelines and Procedures updated on 4 August 2004, raising the ICC Project Cost Floor 
to PhPSOO Million. 

For your information and guidance. 

i""AND0 A. DE CASTRO 






